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August 26, 2024

Via email

City Commission

City of North Port, Florida
4970 City Hall Boulevard

North Port, Florida 34286

Re: Letter of Resignation
Dear Honorable Mayor, Vice-Mayor, and Members of the City Commission:

| am writing to formally resign from my position as City Attorney for the City of North Port, providing 30 days'
written notice in accordance with my employment contract. My last day of service will be September 25, 2024.

It has been a distinct honor and privilege to serve the City of North Port since 2016. | am deeply grateful for
the opportunity to contribute to the legal framework that supports our City’s growth and well-being. Working
alongside the talented members of the City Attorney’s Office and collaborating with each of you has been an
enriching experience that | will always cherish.

The City Attorney’s Office is comprised of an outstanding team of professionals, and | have no doubt that they
will continue to provide exceptional service to the City. Their commitment to upholding the law and protecting
the interests of our community is unparalleled, and | am confident in their ongoing success.

| want to express my full confidence in the abilities of Deputy City Attorney Michael Golen to serve as Interim
City Attorney. Should you choose to appoint him, | am certain that he will continue to serve our City with the
same dedication, professionalism, and integrity that have been the hallmarks of our office.

Thank you again for the trust you have placed in me, and | wish the City of North Port continued prosperity
and success in the future.

Sincerely,

Amber L. Slayton, B.C.S.
City Attorney

Copy:  City Manager Jerome Fletcher
City Clerk Heather Faust
Human Resources Director Christine McDade
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